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Statement by Norway 
Mr President,  

Norway welcomes the Estonian delegation and commend Estonia’s dedication to the UPR process.
Your national report confirms a strong commitment to fundamental human rights.

Norway notes that challenges remain in relation to non-Estonian residents, in particular related to socio-economic conditions. Norway recommends that Estonia intensify efforts to address the disadvantages faced by minority groups with regard to employment and remuneration based on language proficiency.

We regard the improved availability of Russian language broadcasting as a helpful step in the integration of the Russian speaking population. We recognize amendments to the Citizenship Act as a significant contribution to addressing the problem of persons without citizenship. Norway recommends that Estonia continue efforts to reduce statelessness and to facilitate access to citizenship for long-term residents in Estonia.

Norway welcomes the adoption and entering into force of the Registered Partnership Act, which recognizes same-sex marriages and partnerships.

We recommend that Estonia increases the resources allocated to the Gender Equality and Equal Treatment Commissioner as a matter of priority. 

Reports suggest that incitement to hatred, violence and discrimination has become more apparent in debates over such issues as the Registered Partnership Act and immigration. Norway recommends Estonia to strengthen the Penal Code as an effective instrument in combating hate speech.
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